
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to take this time to thank S.I.P. Kids for helping us put 

together a very successful Child Safety Event.  We were able to 

fingerprint 90 children and provide families with safety and 

program information from the local community organizations. 

 

Hillary, our coordinator, did most of all of the work, allowing us to 

focus on our business and know things were in great hands.  The 

Keeping Kids Safe Project also did a wonderful job 

accommodating a small space during our renovation. 

 

Our event representative, Dan, did wonderfully with all the 

families!  He was very professional and efficient.  We are excited 

to have him and the S.I.P. Kids back next year for a bigger, better 

event! 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Michelle Lambert 

Social Media Director 

Kerry Toyota and Scion 

Florence, KY 

 

 

  

 

 

 


